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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Hello Morton AAUW Members,

 

Summer is winding down, and we’re gearing up for an awesome autumn.

 

Many thanks to Diane and Sally for arranging our fun, interesting vintage outing!!  

 

A kind, wonderful person needs to chair the Community committee.  Please consider!!    Linda Young is organizing our volunteering at the Pumpkin Festival.

 

Board members don’t forget our meeting at Sally’s home on August 27th at 7 PM.  

Be thinking of friends you can bring to our first meeting on September 17th,           
which is our Salad Supper with the 2012 Pumpkin Idol Winner performing.
Arts in the Park was wonderful...great fellowship and weather.  You're going to love Cheri's report!  I am sorry to have missed out on helping but did enjoy our short time
with Olivia. Thank you for your understanding.

"Unfinished Song" with Vanessa Redgrave (at Landmark) is a touching, loving movie.

 

Take care,

Patti

 
Local news
Summer Outing
Several members joined us for breakfast at Savory House on Saturday morning.  Then many began their trek to the vintage shops, ending at the Spotted Cow.  One of our stops was Twigs Market on Allentown Road.  They will be holding a herb class on Aug. 24th at 10 AM in the big barn.  New ways to use herbs will be taught and the cost is $10 per person.  The cost will cover the class, free herb food samples, and herb tasting.  

Call (309) 231.6184 to sign up.

Program
It's time to put the upcoming AAUW meetings on your calendar.  The meetings are usually held on the 2nd Tuesday of each month starting in September and going through May.  There is one change.  The September meeting will be held on 9/17/13.  It will a salad supper at the United Church of Christ at 6:30 PM.  There will be a musical program given by the 2012 Idol contest winner from the Morton Pumpkin Festival.  Here are the dates for the rest of the meetings:  10/8/13, 11/12/13, 12/10/13, 1/14/14, 2/11/14, 3/11/14, 4/8/14, and 5/13/14.  We have lots of exciting programs lined up.  Mark your calendars now so you won't miss a meeting!

Diane Pflederer
Vice President, Programs
Debut of the Matin-A's (Matinees)

This year I am attempting to start a movie group for our Morton AAUW members, based on the feedback received from last year's survey. 

The tentative plan for the Matin-A Group is to meet for a matinee the third Saturday of each month, starting in September. The first theater of choice will be the Pekin theater, but based on movie selections, we may go to other theaters in the area. If members are interested, we may go out for coffee afterward to discuss the film.

The movies we select will hopefully be critically acclaimed, literary-based, or recommended by a member. Movies come and go quickly from theaters so it will be impossible to announce the movie in the monthly newsletter. If you are interested in joining the group, please contact me at susscott1@yahoo.com. I will put together an email blast to announce the movie selection, theater and time. I will email this information to the group members on the Wednesday before the show. 

Thanks for your support and understanding as we kickoff of this new interest group. 

- Susan Scott

 -------------------------------

Hostess Lists 

Betty is so kindly producing the Morton AAUW member books again this year. 

When you receive your copy, please find which month you are listed as either a hostess or co-hostess. If you have been assigned a month that does not work for your schedule, please find another member to switch with, and then let me know.  I will be calling the hostess each month before the meeting to confirm who the co-hostesses are and that everything is in order.  

We ALL contribute to the success of this organization - so give yourself a hand for the work you do!!

Thanks,
Susan Scott

Community

ARTS in the Park
I just wanted to report that we had a wonderful turn out for the Arts in the Park.  The weather was great and I want to thank everyone who donated items and their time that evening.  A special thank you to Sally who made the delicious BBQ.  We sold it all, and it was delicious.  We made $620.25!!! Yahoo!!!

This project is a little work gathering everything together, but it's a fun activity to do as a group, and can't be done without everyone's help.   One woman from Bartonville had never heard of AAUW, and she loved the color of our shirts.  Great exposure for AAUW and our local grant.  The West McQueen Street Band was super fun.  Suzanne Ligon and Deb Elliott were dancing as they popped the popcorn. 

Many thanks everyone,
Cheri
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Pumpkin Festival Sweet Shop

SWEET SHOPPE OPPORTUNITY

Sept 11 from 3:45 until 7:00.

E-mail me at rmyoung@juno.com or call 263-7859.  I could use a couple more people to work on the first night of Pumpkin Festival.  It is always a fun time and a good way to meet other AAUW members.


Thanks,

Linda Young
Membership 
 

New email addresses:

Joan Rice        joani0207@gmail.com
Cheri Patterson      cheri.patterson10@gmail.com
Be thinking of prospective members you would like to invite to our September meeting. This is always a fun way to initiate guests as we regroup for the new year. I would be glad to send a personal invitation to anyone. Email me, or call, with names and addresses. 

Sharon Farney

Membership Chair

Jan update:


August 2, 2013 8:19pm 

This week has been a week of more Blessings!  I was relieved of the PTN (feeding bag), and the PICC line is history!  Now my challenge is eating at least a 1000 calories a day which is a difficult task.  We are not giving up on moving forward day by day.  I am getting stronger and doing more around the house.  Keep the prayers coming our way.  

We are being blessed with each day.

Love, Jan 
Corresponding secretary,

Judy Griffin
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